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Class 7 Trip - Liverpool 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our current Learning Challenges ‘Why is the Mersey so important to 
Liverpool?’ and ‘Why is Liverpool such a cool place to live?’ we are planning to take 
Class 7 on a trip to Liverpool. 
 
We will begin with a cruise on the Mersey Ferry followed by a visit to the Maritime 
Museum where we will see various exhibitions, including the Titanic exhibition. 
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 22nd March and we ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £15.00 to allow the trip to go ahead.  
 
In order to make our ferry booking, the coach will be departing as soon as the 
children have been registered so please ensure that your child arrives at school at 
8.50am on this day. Please make sure that your child arrives at school wearing full 
school uniform and a warm, waterproof coat. They should bring a packed lunch in a 
named plastic carrier bag which can be thrown away (no metal spoons, Tupperware 
or glass bottles please). If your child is eligible for free school meals they will be 
provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen.  
 
Please return the slip below with a contribution of £15.00 to Mrs Hughes or the 
school office by Friday 16th March.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs. A. Hughes 

Class 7 Teacher  

 
I give permission for my child _______________________ to take part in the Class 7 
trip to Liverpool on 22nd March 2018. 
I enclose £15.00 to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
My child is/is not eligible for free school meals (delete as appropriate)  
 
Signed: ____________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
Date:__________________ 
  

 

Believe, Achieve and Grow Together 


